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John Michael Botean DD (jmbotean@romaniancatholic.org).vef
Myma's visit

Dear Mr. Berberian,

With apologies for the length of time it has taken me to write, allow me to say that it will be a
great privilege for this diocese to host Mrs. Myrna Nazzour at our parish of St. Mary, Boardman,
Ohio, on August 25. 1 have had the pleasure of meeting her on her prior visit, and am truly
looking forward to seeing her again.

With every best wish and blessing for @ successful journey, I remain
Yours in Christ-God,

+john michael

(Most Reverend) John Michael Botean
Bishop, Romanian Catholic Diocese

PO Box 7189, Canton, OH 44705-0189 USA
phone: ( 875-403: (330) 875-4121
mailto:jmbotean@romaniancatholic.org
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